
 

 

June 18th, 2008 
 
 
 
Toronto Heritage Preservation Services 
Suite A18, 2nd Floor, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 
T: 416-338-1076 
 
 
Attention: Mary L. MacDonald - Acting Manager Heritage Preservation Services 
 
 
RE  Request to withdraw Heritage Application for 

3 OLD GEORGE STREET, TORONTO ONTARIO 
Lot 3 and Part of Lot 2 registered plan 797-E City of Toronto 

   
 
Dear Ms. MacDonald,  
 
On behalf of the client, Morrie and Gale Tobin, this letter is to inform you of our request to 
withdraw our Heritage Application for the above noted property.  
 
In order to follow proper protocol, we are withdrawing the application as per your instructions in 
lieu of the original request for deferral. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Moriyama & Teshima Architects 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ajon Moriyama, partner 
BArch, OAA, MRAIC, OAA BCDN, LEED AP 
 
 
cc:  Robert Saunders – Chair of the Toronto Heritage Preservation Board 
  Michael McClelland – ERA Architects Inc 
  Morrie and Gale Tobin


